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Comments: Dear USFS, 

 

I ride with my son and some of his friends. I have been hearing some of the comments in the background and

would like to say that it is important to me to have as much riding terrain open as legally possible. I am an avid

outdoorsman in Nevada and have seen the negative impact over regulation has on access to our great outdoors.

Please open everything you can. 

 

There is no reason for non-wilderness areas to be closed to over the snow vehicles. Wilderness Study areas are

a fancy liberal environmentalist tactic to keep other users out of the forest. Wilderness buffer zones are a bad

concept as well. 

 

The best part of snowmobiling is being able to ride up into bowls and hit high ridge lines. Please open everything

to the to ridgelines/wilderness boundaries at the top of Sonora Pass. Please open everything to ridgelines and

wilderness boundary at Kennedy creek. I want to be able to ride all the way up to the Crest. Please open

everything on Cherry Creek all the way to the Crest. 

 

Please open everything to the crest and to the top of the ridgelines at Clark fork. Please open everything to the

Crest and ridgelines at highland creek. 

 

We need more stuff open. There is tons of wilderness surrounding Stanilaus. 

 

Set aside non-motorized areas for the hikers and the snowshoers near trail heads. Put up signs to keep

snowmobilers on trails. Put up speed limits so we don't have kids ripping down the road in congested areas. I'm

even for noise regulations. I hate loud sleds. I can see why hikers and snow shoers hate loud sleds. 

 

Long story short set aside some quiet areas low down where snow shoer and telemark guys access stuff. Keep it

safe and keep them happy. 

 

But let us sledders run wild and free up high on the ridgelines and bowls. I wanna ride the Crest!  


